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Dear Landowner/Manager 
People’s Trust for Endangered Species National Dormouse Footprint Tunnel Survey
Hazel dormice are a rare, and declining species in Britain. The National Dormouse Footprint Tunnel Survey is being launched by the Peoples’ Trust for Endangered Species to identify dormouse populations in hedgerows. The survey is based on using footprint tunnels to detect to presence of dormice. Footprint tunnels are relatively easy to use and can be used by people who do not have a dormouse licence. The condition of the hedgerow will be assessed using the Great British Hedgerow Survey.
At each site the voluntary surveyor will need to identify about 300m of hedgerow. This could either be a continuous length of hedgerow or lengths of connected hedgerows. Twenty footprint tunnels will be put in the hedge 15m apart and the survey will run for 10 weeks. This will require six site visits. At the end of the survey the footprint tunnels will be removed. 
Over the course of the dormouse survey, the hedgerows, where the tunnels have been sited, will also be surveyed. The Great British Hedgerow Survey is based on the standard DEFRA hedge survey, and will give information on hedge condition and provide management advice. A dormouse survey undertaken in conjunction with a hedge survey will give an indication of dormouse occupancy of hedge type or dormouse absence from hedge type. There is more information on the hedge survey on the PTES website https://ptes.org/hedgerow/
We would also be grateful if you could complete and sign the attached form, this would then allow us to share the outcome of the survey with you. We can assure you that any personal details provided will be kept confidential.
Many thanks for your help,
Ian White, Dormouse Officer PTES
Ian.white@ptes.org

Landowner/land manager name 
Address
Email address
Mobile number
Keep me informed
We would like to keep you updated about our water vole work and our other work at People’s Trust for 
Endangered Species. We will never share your personal details with anyone else. Would you like to hear 
from us by: 
By email: Yes ☐No ☐
By SMS: Yes ☐No ☐
By post: Yes ☐No ☐
By phone: Yes ☐No ☐
If you tick NO for all the above options, you won’t hear from us again, including any updates on our water 
vole work.
Please visit our website www.ptes.org/watervoles for further information about water voles. 
Thank you for your time and help. Please return your completed form to the freepost address below:
FREEPOST PTES
Survey information will be placed in the public domain and will be shared, in summary form, with other environmental organisations. 
This information will NEVER include your contact detail





Surveyor name
Email address
Mobile
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